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Celina Aluminum Precision Technology Inc. strictly prohibits any type of forced 
labor in our supply chain and expect our suppliers to uphold the principles of 
Human Rights for all individuals. We will not conduct business with suppliers that 
do not follow this Human Rights principle. We will closely monitor supply chain 
activity to ensure this Statement is followed and expect our suppliers to support 
CAPT should any inquiries into the existence of forced labor be raised by any 
governmental entity. 


